
 House Captains’ Meeting 

Monday 8th January 

Minutes 

 

1. House Captains fed back to Ms Miles the top 5 ideas put forward by the 

Student Voice Representatives. 

 

A) Introduction of the ‘Hot Tuck Service’ 

B) Goal nets 

C) Lock on Toilet door outside room 21 

D) Issues raised regarding roundabout 

E) Use of gates entering and leaving the school 

F) Year 11 common room 

 

Actions: 

A) Ms Miles met with the Hampshire caterers on Thursday 18th January to 

discuss the possibility of this. We are going to trial this for two days per 

week after half-term. There will be 4 choices: fish finger sandwiches, 

brownies, pizza slices, some cake or cookies and/or brown bites – there 

will be some sort of rotation to test popularity. This will be a Tuesday 

and Friday breaktime as a trial. More information to come. 

B) Mr Bright has confirmed that he will be painting the posts first and then 

there will be new nets, replacing the old ones. 

C) The lock on the toilet door outside of room 21 has already been 

replaced. 

D) Mr Bright has ‘greased’ the roundabout so this should help now.  Can 

you feedback if this has helped? 

E) Ms Miles has emailed all staff informing them that students should use 

the gates that are nearest to the classroom on your way into school and 

use the gate that is usually nearest to your bus on the way out of school.  

F) Mrs Povey and Ms Miles to discuss further this week.  


